
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Debbie Hammond'DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/20/2013 3:58:53 PM
Subject: Update

Debbie,

Hope things went well today.

Kevin and I met with USC this afternoon. They seem to be excited about the project and will develop a contract to
move forward. I told them our timeline was to have some type of report to share with the Legislature early next year. 

They felt this was realistic. Kevin will be working with them to provide our data and work with ORS to provide
“Control Data”

I will keep you updated as we move forward.

Tony.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov
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